
Knife Angel–  

Safe Relationships  

Workshops 

As part of the legacy of the Knife Angel’s visit to Slough, Safer Slough Partnership 
has commissioned 8 domestic abuse and safe relationship workshops to be run in 
secondary schools. The sculpture, which visited Slough throughout January 2023, 
was specifically created to highlight the negative effects of all violent behaviour 
whilst solidifying our critical need for social change. These 1 hour workshops are 
available on a first come, first served basis, to support young people to identify 
the features of healthy and unhealthy relationships.   

What is on Offer 

• Workshops suitable for Years 7-13 

• The workshops are age appropriate, and cover forms of relationship abuse and 

warning signs of an abusive relationship 

• Can be tailored to the needs of the school, to include topics such as sexual 

consent, harassment and revenge porn. 

• The workshops cover how to access help/who to speak to, and are relevant for 

both students’ relationships, and for identifying abuse in others’ relationships. 

How to Enquire 

Please contact Eleanor at eleanor@thedashcharity.org.uk for more information or to 

book a workshop at your school.  These are run on a first come, first served basis, 

and we have a maximum of one year group per workshop.  


